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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to inform all RWPG members that the Interregional Planning Council’s report has been
submitted to the TWDB and is now available on the Council’s webpage at
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/waterplanning/rwp/ipc/2027IPC.asp.
 
The Council’s report includes recommendations to the Texas Legislature, the TWDB, and future
Interregional Planning Councils, as they relate to the Councils’ three statutory charges.
 
These charges include 1) improve coordination among the RWPGs, and between the RWPGs and the
TWDB in meeting goals of the state water planning process; 2) facilitate dialogue regarding regional
water management strategies; and 3) share operational best practices of the regional water
planning process.
 
The Council’s report also includes several observations on topics not related to the statutory
charges, including water loss, unaccounted water use, and long-range and visionary planning.
 
The report is being distributed for planning group consideration during development of the 2026
Regional Water Plans. RWPG consultants may review and consider recommendations from the
Council under the regional water planning contract scope of work Task 8.  
 
This email has been sent to all RWPG members, sponsors, and technical consultants.
 
Best,
 
Sarah Lee
Manager, Regional Water Planning
Water Supply Planning Division
Texas Water Development Board
P.O. Box 13231, Austin, TX 78711
512-936-2387 | sarah.lee@twdb.texas.gov  
www.twdb.texas.gov
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